
 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: Aaron S. Reeves, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: New Pool Study 
 
DATE: August 20, 2013 
  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Over the next few years the City is looking at spending roughly $100,000 on 
needed maintenance for the pool.  This does not include any ADA upgrades.  In 
consideration of these large costs and the fact that the pool will in all probability 
never be ADA compliant staff feels that it is a good time to begin the process of 
looking at building a new pool.  Many cities in our area have already done this 
(Kasson) or in the process of planning for one (Byron).  USAquatics is the firm 
that is used by most Minnesota cities.  The Public Works Commission has 
reviewed the proposal and recommends that the Council authorize the study to 
be paid from the Park Dedication Fund.  If the study is approved a committee will 
be formed with representatives from the public and Council as well as City staff.  
This committee will assist USAquatics in developing a proposal for a new pool 
including a cost estimate for construction.  If the Council approves moving 
forward a referendum would be held to allow the citizens to vote on the proposal.   
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
Staff recommends approving the New Pool Study proposal as presented. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
I respectfully request a motion approving the New Pool Study proposal as 
presented. 
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